
Our kids will soon be heading off to some wonderful field trips and
now is the time to get geared up!

Bring your new or gently used winter clothing to the 
Company of Angels (back room) between 

Friday, January 22nd and Friday, February 5th   
Please consider swapping:

jackets, gloves, boots, ski pants, base layer, etc.  

Swap your items for something you need from the 
“winter clothing exchange bin”.  

It's an honor system – please take what you need in exchange for
what you have brought.

All items remaining on February 5th  at 3 pm 
will be donated to “Twice Upon a Time”

Share the warmth!  

Questions? Contact 5th grade parent
Lorri Whitney  714-200-4708
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